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PROPOSED MINOR REVISION OF THE MS DEGREE PROGRAMS IN COMPUTER SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING
Florida Atlantic University
Department of Computer Science and Engineering

College of Engineering and Computer Science
The Graduate Programs and Research Committee of the Department of Computer Science and Engineering proposes the following minor revision of the core of the MS programs to allow students to complete the core requirements in a timely fashion. This proposal has been approved by both the faculty of the Computer Science and Engineering Department and the Graduate Committee of the College of Engineering and Computer Science.

In the Computer Systems group, CNT 5715 Computer Network Programming course will replace CEN 5505 Computer Networks course.  CEN 5505 has not been offered for the past several semesters. All other requirements are unchanged. 
